
 
 

Public Notice 
 

The Lawrence County Engineer through its contractors will be conducting Herbicidal Spraying 
along County Maintained Road beginning June 2nd and periodically throughout the summer in 
order to control invasive weeds, brush and grasses. These applications will include guardrail and 
signs, roadside Johnson Grass and Brush. All mowed yards and maintained roadsides will not be 
sprayed.  
 
Anyone not wanting roadside brush / Johnson Grass sprayed along their property adjacent to 
the County Roadway may fill out a form available from the Engineer’s office agreeing to 
maintain the roadside along their property as opposed to County spraying. 
 
To obtain the Herbicidal Opt-Out application please visit our website at 
www.lawrencecountyengineer.org or contact the office at 740-533-4317. 
 
Doug Cade, PE, PS 
Lawrence County Engineer 
 
 
  

http://www.lawrencecountyengineer.org/


Herbicidal Spraying Opt-Out Application 
 

Date:        
 
Name:          
 
Address:         
 
         
 
Phone:       Email:         
 
Description of Location 

Beginning at Intersection:            

Side of road (circle one)  Right      Left     Both 

Feet before driveway:         

Feet after driveway:         

By signing this application, I understand that I am agreeing to keep the requested right-of-way void of all 
brush and Johnson grass.  The Lawrence County Engineer will determine if the right-of-way has been 
maintained as agreed upon, thus allowing the Lawrence County Highway Department and/or its 
designated contractors to apply the necessary herbicides to properly maintain the area as needed for 
the safety of the traveling public. 
 
I understand that I must apply for this service annually by the date specified by the Lawrence County 
Engineer’s Office. 
 
 
              
 Property Owner(s) Signature    Property Owner(s) Signature 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For office use only 

 
             
 Approved by       Date Approved 


